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Living near Portland International Raceway, I appreciate the excitement and tradition 

it brings to our community. But I also worry about the impact of leaded fuel on our 

health and environment. Breathing in toxic pollutants from race days isn’t something 

anyone should have to accept as a cost of living here. Lead doesn’t just disappear—it 

settles into our soil, affecting the gardens we tend and the food we grow. House Bill 

2738 is a necessary step to protect public health while allowing PIR to continue being 

a place of excitement and community. We can support racing while also ensuring a 

cleaner, safer future for everyone who lives nearby. 


